
 

Historic Sports & Racing Car 

Association of NSW Inc 
Presents at  

Sydney Motorsport Park 

Saturday & Sunday 23
rd

 & 24
th

 November 2013 

All Historic Summer Race Meeting 
 

 

1
st
 October 2013 

Dear Competitor, 

Please find enclosed the Supplementary Regulations and Entry Form for our Summer 

meeting, to be held at Sydney Motorsport Park on the weekend of the 23
rd

 and 24
th

 of 

November.  We would be delighted if you could attend. 

At this meeting we will be running on the traditional GP circuit, not the new Brabham 

circuit.   

The features for this meeting will be: 

 A trophy race for Q&R racing cars and we are hoping to have enough cars to be 

able to form a separate grid.   

 This means that we need a separate grid for Q&R sports cars, so we are hoping 

to attract some “Big Banger” sports cars to make a spectacle.  It is also the final 

round of the Sports 2000 series for the year, so we should see some exciting 

racing from this fast category.   

 The running of the Dawson-Damer trophy race for M&O racing cars. 

We are also hoping to have a “pre 60’s” group of JKL, SA and NA, if we can get 

enough entries to form a grid, so please spread the word.  Similarly, if we have the 

numbers we will have separate races for SB, SC, NB and NC.  However, we need your 

support to enable this to happen, which means at least 25 cars in each group to be able 

to form a separate grid. 

Should you have any queries, feel free to contact me on (02) 9913 3662 at home or on 

email - nbryen@optusnet.com.au. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Noel Bryen 

Competition Secretary 
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